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Feb. 3-7, 2014
Dear Parents,     
Subjects:  

We will continue to work on the Colonial Era this week, finishing A Lion to Guard Us and America’s 13 and working in a workbook to go with each.  We will also be studying Colonial Life. In Math we continue to study Fractions.  We will continue to work on adding unlike fractions this week. 
Book Orders I will send home Book Orders this week. If you would like to order online, go to www.scholastic.com/bookclub
to register. Our Activation Code is F896H.  
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Valentine’s Party
      The Valentine’s Party committee met last week to plan the Valentine’s Day Party to be held next Friday, the14th. Committee members are Delainey Steffes, Natalie Schwantes, Keaton Koelling, Carson Walker, Maxine Hutton, Antonete Partido, Marty Brown, and Zane Mahoney If you are a parent of one of these students please give them suggestions on what you would be willing to donate for the party. Attached is a list of students in the class. Please remember, if your child decides to give valentines, please make sure there is one for every child in the class to avoid hurt feelings.  
COMING UP
Feb. 14- Valentine’s Party 

Feb 20 – Trimester end

Feb. 21- No school Teacher in-service

Feb. 26,27, 28- PT Conf.

[image: image4.wmf]March 15-23 – Spring Break 

Apr. 1, 3, 8- SBA tests

May 28 – Last day 
Sandy Bradshaw 
966-1222

bradshaw@sitkaschools.org
Don’t forget the newsletter and homework list is also posted on the class website.
http://mrsbradshaw.weebly.com/
This weeks paragraphs are from last week and this week. 
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Have you ever learned how to borrow when you subtract fractions? Well, guess what.  Mrs. Bradshaw’s class learned how to borrow when we subtract fractions.  I think it was fun.  I hope everyone thought it was fun too.  Antonete Partido
This week we learned about unlike fractions.  You have to make equivalent fractions because both   of the denominators have to be the same or it’s an unlike fraction. Then when you’re done making an equivalent fraction and making the denominators the same, it’s just adding fractions. I hope there’s more to learn about fractions.  

Hayden Mudry-Howard 

Fractions! This week in Math we learned all about Fractions.  We learned to add, subtract, reduce and so much more.  Learning fractions with Mrs. Bradshaw is fun.  Thanks for listening and have a good week.  Zane Mahoney
[image: image6.wmf]This week I learned adding fractions, subtracting fractions, and multiplying fractions.   I also know how to do perimeter and area. Area is length X width.  On Thursday Mrs. B told me to stand on my desk and say to the class “Area equals length X width.” 

It was funny.   Marty Brown
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We’re learning about the 13 colonies this week.  There are three main sections: the New England colonies, the Middle Colonies and the Southern Colonies.  We’re learning the times from the 1600’s to 1776, then on to the Revolutionary War.  I think I will know a lot when we’re done. 

Keaton Koelling

[image: image8.wmf]What’s your talent?  This week we have been sharing our talents.  We learned that everyone has a talent and that it can be anything you are good at.  So far not very many people want to share their talents.  I did jump roping as a talent.  It was super fun! I think it was very nice of Mrs. Bradshaw to let us express our talents.  C’mon everyone, show us your talent!  

Delainey Steffes

[image: image9.wmf]La, la, la.  This week in class we got to share our talents.  I played my flute with my friend, Kaylyn.  My other friend, Zia, danced. Only five people shared their talents out of twenty-three.  The other two were Maxine and Delainey who did jump rope.  I think a lot of people were scared, but the people who shared did great.  

Natalie Schwantes
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Shhhh!  This week at lunchtime on Thursday the 4th graders sang in the choir at lunch.  I remember most of the songs from when I ws in choir.  Also, I remembered the games that they played.  It was really fun to watch and hear them.  I hope everyone enjoyed it too.  
Maxine Hutton

[image: image11.wmf]In Science, on Thursday, we watched two short videos about why the Earth has seasons then we explained it in our Science workbooks.  Some Harvard College students being interviewed were asked the same question, but they didn’t know the correct answer.  Then we watched some other students explain why.  We approved of them.  Ask yourself why the Earth has seasons.  You might get it wrong, so be careful!
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Grace Harang 
[image: image13.wmf]“What??? You’re leaving next week?”  Mrs. Bradshaw was serious when she said she wasn’t going to be in class!  When we walked in the room Monday morning, it felt weird without her there to greet us.  Our sub, Mrs. Rathbun, was awesome, though. She let us make a giant poster for Mrs. Bradshaw’s return.  Everyone was excited when Mrs. B. was finally back teaching us.  I hope Mrs. Bradshaw doesn’t have to leave again for a while.   Nicholas Oliphant
 This week, in Mrs. Bradshaw’s class, we had a game day (game hour).  Marty brought in his Wii for everyone, and Zia brought the remotes.  Everyone brought different games and electronics.  It was really fun and enjoyable time.  I hope we can do game day again sometime.  
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This week, in PE, we did basketball but not just any kind of basketball.  We weren’t allowed to dribble. We had to pass the ball to each other without moving.  Well, we weren’t stuck, we just couldn’t move when we had the ball.  Also, there were hula hoops on each side of the gym with players in them.  We could pass the ball to them too.  I don’t know who won, but it was really fun.  That’s really all that matters.  It will be sunny this weekend, so now it’s your turn to play.  

Kiana Belcher 
